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TEL: 541.258.4900 
www.lebanonoregon.gov 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

During the week of March 11, 2024, the City of Lebanon will begin demolition of the residential 
property located at 1185 W Airport Road. This project is expected to be complete by March 
15, 2024.  
 
Flaggers will be on site to direct traffic around the work zone, but minor traffic delays should 
be expected. The sidewalk will be closed to pedestrians during demolition.  
 
Residents are also encouraged to go the City of Lebanon website at 
https://www.lebanonoregon.gov/gis for continuous updates regarding construction location 
and current road closures. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience during the project.  If you have 
any questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact the Lebanon Public Works 
Department at 541-258-4918 or pw@lebanonoregon.gov. 
 
 
 

Contact: Jason Williams, Public Works Director 
Phone: 541-258-4280 
Email: jason.williams@lebanonoregon.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, March 5, 2024 
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